
Sum m er  Fet e
Thank you to the PTA and their team for 

organising a fantastic summer fete. 
Thank you to everyone who came to 

help and to enjoy all that was on offer. 
Many have said "it was the best yet"!  

 Wed 4 Sept   - First day back to school 

9t h - 11t h Sept  - School Photographs

28t h Oct  - 1st  Nov - Half Term

20t h Dec - Staff training day (No school for pupils) 

Cont act s & l inks

      End of  Sum m er  Term   2019

Dat es for  your  diary

Europa School UK Pr im ary Newslet t er

General enquiries: reception@europaschool.uk  01235 524060

Bus related: bus@europaschool.uk

Parent portal: https://mis.europaschooluk.org

Fundraising cam paign  
- Donat e here

Another school year draws to a close and we are sure you will agree 
that it has been a very busy year for learning and  for the exciting 
events which make our school a truly special place. As well as our 
lovely teachers and teaching assistants, there are many other people 
whose contribution is invaluable. 

We would like to thank

- Our amazing PTA who have hosted and supported so many 
great events, always with coffee and cake to hand. 

- Our Reception and Admin Teams, who do such important 
work to keep the school running smoothly

- The caretaker team who are constantly on hand to help with 
our many demands. 

- The library volunteers, who take care of this valuable space 
and keep it organised and welcoming for everyone.

- The lost property team who tirelessly and determinedly 
manage all lost things

- Parent helpers and volunteers who give up their time to 
provide support within the class and on school trips. 

- You the parent community ,for sharing our vision and trusting 
us with the education of your children

Year 6 have enjoyed an eventful few 
weeks. They have visited Reception and 

YR1 classes to read with the younger 
children which was a really special time 
for all.  They had a great time at PGL last 

week taking on new challenges and 
showing great teamwork. We said 

goodbye and wished them good luck at 
their leavers assembly  today.  

Year  6 leavers

Please ensure your  cant een account  is t opped up . If  t he account  
is lef t  in debit  i t  m ay incur  an adm inist rat ion charge. 

We w ish everybody a relaxing and 
enjoyable sum m er  break  and look  

forward t o welcom ing you all and new 
parent s and children in Sept em ber . 
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